
MARCH 2021 RESIDENT UPDATE

Starting March 1, 2021 all Oregon residents over 65 years of age are eligible to receive the
COVID-19 vaccine. See the link below to pre-register for the COVID-19 vaccine for all Lane County
residents. Resident Services is available to support you in pre-registering if you need assistance and
can be reached at (541) 682-2580. The website to pre-register for upcoming vaccines opportunities is
below: www.cognitoforms.com/LaneCountyCOVID/COVID19VaccinePreregistration

Lane County has just been moved from Extreme Risk to High Risk, which means that indoor
recreation facilities and indoor dining are allowed to reopen and school can continue with their
Hybrid reopening plans. Please continue adhering to social distancing and face covering guidance so
that we can continue this improvement!

Maintenance staff will begin working through the backlog of Routine Work Orders during this
time. Please be patient with staff as they work to adhere to strict safety precautions while completing
this work. Work requests can be called in to the Work Order Line at (541) 682-4010.

Homes for Good offices and community rooms will continue to remain closed during this time
and staff can be reached by telephone as  needed. Our main office number is (541) 682-3755.

March 15th:  Welcome and Introductions. Guest speakers and Why Advocacy Matters
March 16th, 17th, and 18th:  Scheduled virtual meetings with legislators
March 19th:  A celebration of the week and next steps in ROC's 2021 Housing Justice Work

    
        

   

As Spring approaches, the signs of life that being to emerge give us a renewed sense of hope for the
future. There is a lot of good news on the horizon with the COVID-19 vaccine roll out and the reduction in
new cases here locally, which help us remember that this won't last forever and we are slowly getting on
track for a return to normal. Remember to continue taking care of yourself during this time and check on
your friends and neighbors who might be struggling. This  has been a really tough  year, but we will come
out of it a stronger, more resilient community. 

COVID-19 & Vaccine Updates

Housing Advocacy Engagement
The Housing Alliance group Residents Organizing for Change is coordinating this year's Housing
Opportunity Week with chances for residents to meet with lawmakers about issues that are important to
you. Homes for Good Resident Advisory Board attends this event annually and would like to invite you to
join for any of the following: 

Register to attend by completing this link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdABqL5oORwWymPKVCEIPUHgV1U8y1TmYGF3srjnfTPoYsfC
Q/viewform 



 

RESIDENT REMINDERS 
& RESOURCES

 
Flushable wipes (they         

 are not flushable)

Paper towels

Nasal tissue

Disposable diapers

Feminine Hygiene products

This applies to all

residents and

guests

Noise should be

reasonable for

apartment housing

during all hours






